


  
There are too many cases to list here, but I want to assure you that the PMI along with the 
Airworthiness team have been working collaboratively with SWA and going above and beyond our duty 
in assisting them. 
However, it appears that lately they decided that earnings are the most important thing and everything 
else stands in their way. When it comes to saving money, even though it is related to safety, they do not 
listen to their own employees. I had four cases where the employees came to me for help, when I 
looked into it their concerns they were valid safety related concerns, and SWA had to revise their 
manuals.  
  
I do not want to overload this e-mail, but I am very concerned with the current situation, and due to the 
pending issues that SWA does not seem to have the expertise to comply with (ETOPS, W&B), I am afraid 
that politics may get involved and the FAA folks in DC might make the wrong decision without having all 
the facts. The SWA CMO especially the PMI (who has built an excellent team) need your support. Things 
have taken the wrong turn, and I am requesting to meet with you and provide substantiation for my 
concerns (it would be nice if you could come to the CMO, this way you can talk to the Team).  As you 
know, currently, SWA is in the middle of an OIG investigation and they are still taking this position, one 
cannot imagine what is next. 
  
Looking forward for your visit 
Thank you for your time 
  
Bobby Boutris 
ASI/B737-700 PPM 
SWA CMO 
  
   
 




